
December 22, 1965 

Rabbi I. Klavan 
RCA 
84 Fifth Avenue 
New York, New York 

Dear Izzie: 

Walter and I have drawn up a list of 
articles to be included in AA Tradition 

-" The enclosed is the draft of 
a letter we'd like sent to the contributors. 
The accompanying sheet provides the names of the 
writers and their articles. 

Please have your office send this out and 
inform us of all responses. 

Best wishes and, my R DON hn ch ‘ 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL/1lg



Dear $ 

It has been proposed that in the near: future there will be 

published an anthology of articles that have appeared over 

the past several years in TRADITION, We have been asked, 

by the RCA to amg act as co-editors of the book which, we 

hope, will present some of the more enduring material of 

TRADITION in an attractive, permanent form. 

Accordingly, we have consulted with the Editorial Committee 

of TRADITION, and with each other, and have moaqkkx compiled 

a list of articles for re-publication in what we have 

decided to call "A Tradition Treasury." Included in this 

list is your material, namely, your article on 

We solicit your written ymm consent for publigation "4 Tradition 

Treasury.* Please bear in mind that we want to re-publish 

the articles as they are, and can accept only typographical 

corrections and deletion of material which you may believe 



may be obsolete. No additions can be accepted. 

Please be kind enough to send us your consent as well as 

the minor corrections mentioned as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI WALTER WURZBURGER 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


